
MEN’S DISCIPLESHIP
NEW GROUPS TO LAUNCH

AT ARBY’S, FOX’S

Grove City, Pennsylvania 75 CENTS

LATE EDITION

Pastor Bob Pazehoski, Jr. will lead Judges.Pastor Michael Frey will lead the 1John group.

During the week, read the 

next chapter once daily

Grab a booth

Catch up

Eat on your own dime

Read the chapter aloud

Discuss the chapter

Pray for one another

One Hour: 
         WHAT TO EXPECT

Homework:

GROVE CITY, PA --- The Men’s 
Ministry at Fellowship Community 
Church is launching the rst of a series 
of men’s groups whose aim is to 
sharpen one another through the truth 
of the gospel.
 Groups will meet on two nights, 
weekly, in two locations to better serve 
the congregation. Pastor Michael Frey 
will lead a group of men through the 
New Testament letter of 1John. Pastor 
Bob Pazehoski will lead a second group 
through the Old Testament book of 
Judges. 

 Group meetings will focus on the Scriptures, spending a 
majority of the time in discussion (rather than a formal lesson) of 
a particular chapter of the Bible. In preparation each week, 
participants are called upon to read the week’s chapter daily, 
building a familiarity to bring to the conversation. Meetings are an 
open opportunity to raise questions, work out details, and be 
encouraged through study. 

your mind. You can contact Pastor Michael (mfrey67@gmail.com) 
or Pastor Bob (bob@pazehoski.com) with any questions.
 The Tuesday group starts April 4th at Arby’s on Main 
Street (near WalMart). The Thursday group starts April 6th at 
Fox’s on Broad Street (on the church side of the railroad tracks). If 
you plan to eat or have a beverage, plan to bring a few dollars as 
well. 

 The ideal size of a group is 3-5 
men. One booth is best! Smaller groups 
allow every voice to be heard and every 
concern to be addressed while still 
allowing men to meet and know one 
another. When a group exceeds ve, the 
aim is to split and plant a 2nd group, 
encouraging both to then grow again. 
This is a ministry of multiplication, 
not just addition! 
 Groups are open to men over the 
age of 17. If you are interested in 
participating, you can join any time! 
Bring your Bible and whatever is on 

TUESDAYS @ ARBY’S   -   1JOHN
THURSDAYS @ FOX’S   -   JUDGES
                        7PM-8PM

Study Finds Connection Between Strong 
Foyer Coffee And Sound Church Theology

US—A recent LifeWay Research Center study found an 
“undeniable” connection between the strength of a church’s foyer 
coffee and the soundness of its theology, a report by the 
organization revealed Tuesday.
 “Those churches that had coffee rated as ‘weak’ or ‘very 
weak’ suffered from much more watered-down, biblically feeble 
sermons than those that had bold coffee available in the foyer,” 
the report read in part. “Churches with strong, full-bodied coffee

were found to boast much more solid, well-rounded theology 
from the pulpit.”
 According to the report, the strong correlation between 
the two variables suggests some kind of causation. Further, the 
study suggested that churches that served tea or hot cocoa in 
place of fresh coffee suffered from more aberrant theology than 
even the congregations being given watered-down cups of joe.
 Churches that didn’t serve coffee at all were not included 
in the study, as they were assumed to be either apostate, or 
entirely non-Christian in the rst place, according to LifeWay.
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